
March 12th marked the one-year anniversary of Dr. Stewart teaming up with Dr. Javelet 
and becoming the owner of LJVE.  The first year was a success and we are grateful 
for all the support our office received from the surrounding community. La Jolla 
Village Endodontics has been able to accommodate patients every day of the week, 

while providing top level care. Entrusting the team at LJVE with your referrals motivates 
us to provide the best patient experience possible. With this in mind, we continue to make investments in our practice to help maintain the highest 
level of clinical excellence for our patients and to serve you, our incredibly talented referral base!

To better serve our patients, we’ve transitioned to paperless record keeping and upgraded with: new microscopes, a new full view CBCT scanner, 
new x-ray sensors, and new rotary units as well as adding additional cameras. We have also built out a third treatment operatory to improve workflow 
in accommodating urgent endodontic needs.  These changes have improved our clinical and administrative efficacy, and we’ve already received 
great feedback on the enhanced visuals included in reports.

We continue to work with local architect Alicia Calhoon in a phased remodel of our physical space to give a positive esthetic appearance for our 
patients.  Last fall we updated the ceilings, lighting, and windows.  This spring and summer we are reworking the floors, cabinetry, paint, and freeing 
up additional space for consultation and administrative tasks.

Dr. Stewart and Dr. Javelet are really excited about all the wonderful improvements happening here at the office enabling us to continue offering top 
level care to the patients and referral base we work with. Thank you again for all your support and trust you give us. Rest assured that we will work 
tirelessly to keep earning that trust each day. Have a great spring and we will see you soon!

~ Dr. Stewart, Dr. Javelet, & the LJVE Team
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SpringNewsletter2022
Spring has sprung!  With things kicking into bloom, 

we want to update you on all the good things 
happening here at La Jolla Village Endodontics.
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